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26th April 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer(s) 
 
Re:  Maths Week 
 
To support Maths week we are planning to do a dressing up day on Friday 29th April 2022.  Children can 
come to school dressed up as Rockstars (for TTRockstars) or wear something with a number, shape or 
pattern on it.  It is just for fun if they want to join in.  
 
Please note that there is no expectation that parents hire or buy any costumes – normal clothes are fine. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
E Parker                            R George                        A Wilde 
    
Miss Parker                                   Miss George                               Miss Wilde                 
Maths Subject Leaders. 
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